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Olga Sehnalová (S&D) 

Subject: Follow-up to Written Question P-000082/2015 

In the Commission’s answer to the Written Question P-000082-15, on the statement of presence and 
content of trans-fatty acids in foods, Commissioner Andriukaitis states that the Commission is 
currently finalising the report on the presence of trans-fatty acids in foods and in the overall diet 
referred to in Article 30(7) of Regulation (EU) No 1169/2011 on the provision of food information to 
consumers and that the final report is planned to be adopted by the Commission and submitted to 
Parliament and the Council in the coming months. 

However, Article 30(7) of the Regulation on the provision of food information to consumers sets a 
deadline of 13 December 2014 for this report. This deadline has obviously already passed. 

In the meantime, European consumers cannot receive any information regarding the presence of 
trans-fats in foods.  

When exactly is the Commission going to present this report to Parliament and the Council?  


